
Mission’s Report 

 

My hope and intention is that when we move back to Oasis Christian Centre is 

that missions will take a much higher profile. I must admit I have not been able to 

give missions the input it thoroughly deserves. It's planned to have a designated 

notice board and/display information area in the new building. 

 

There are and will be many opportunities for mission both home and abroad, I 

know Pastor Robin want’s everyone to be able to share in these opportunities. 

 

Missions can be challenging but great fun, they not only make a difference to 

others lives but they are able to make a huge and positive difference to your own 

outlook and perspective. 

 

In the Field 

In Kenya Terry and Judy Mott as you probably know are at Hope and Kindness 

orphanage. The excellent work they do is to be admired, many of you support 

their work with love, care and finance.  Terry and Judy are always looking for 

more individuals with and interest and heart for their work to contact or support 

them, please see the details printed.  Pastor Robin is a trustee and chair of Hope 

and Kindness and works very closely with Terry and Judy .  He is able to show you 

a greater insight into their ministry, he also knows the criteria for those who would 

wish to go and help with the work (short or long term ) at Hope and Kindness. 

 

Our links with Bob and Edith McDonald are still close and a Romania trip is 

planned for April/May to help with building work, it should be said that this trip is 

dependent on Bob’s health, please pray for his healing and recovery. This trip will 

be a bit of a Dads Army affair given that all with the exception of one will be age 

50 or over! This I must say is not our usual type of team; in the past there has been 

a broad mixture of ages and gender. 

 

As with Kenya there is much to do in Romania and all skills and gifting’s are 

needed, everyone has something to give or impart. 

 

In Malaysia Dr. Chin continues to lead a medical team on a once a month basis 

to the villages surrounding Kuala Lumpur, the progress is slow but positive. Please 

pray for the team as they minister in this predominantly Muslim country. 

 

Please bring your mission globes to the Sunday Morning services on the first 

Sunday of each month, each penny is able to make a big difference to a life. 

 

If you have and queries about missions please contact myself, mission details are 

available at Birchensale school each week on the information table. 

 

 

John Hill 


